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²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ ōŀŎƪΗ 

Welcome back everyone and we hope you had a 
lovely half term. It is so lovely seeing the  
children back in school. We have had a fantastic 
week and as you can see by our newsletter, the children have really been enjoying themselves in 
school and learning lots. We know that this is a difficult time for everyone, however, our children are 
showing fantastic resilience and a confidence about being in school. This is due to both the support 
and care from you as parents and carers and our staff in school. Well done everyone!  
 
We are also pleased to welcome back Mrs Thornton who has returned to school this week following 

her maternity leave.  Until Christmas she will be teaching intervention groups .  In January she will 

return to her full time teaching post in 2P, taking over from Mrs Pitt who will be leaving us at  

Christmas. 

¢ƘŜ .ƛƎ t¢! wŀƉŜ нлнл 

We have registered for ΨThe Big PTA Raffle 

нлнлΩΦ  Tickets can be purchased at ϻо each 

until с 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ  by visiting ǿǿǿΦōƛƎǇǘŀǊŀƉŜΦŎƻΦǳƪ and  

selecting St Johns  C E Primary Academy PTA.  Each ticket will be 

in with a chance of winning up to £5,000 in each of the 12 draws.  

Purchasing a ticket will also help raise some vital funds for our 

PTA as we have been unable to hold any fundraising events  this 

year due to the pandemic.  Please note, tickets are limited son 

once theyΩre goneΧΦ theyΩre gone!  Please find attached a flyer 

with further information. 

Covid- 19 Risk Assessment 

Please find attached the 
most up to date risk  
assessment regarding Covid
-19. The main change is 
that we are advising staff 
and parents to wear masks 
at drop off and pick up 
times when on school 
grounds. Thank you so much 
for supporting us in doing 
our best to ensure social 
distancing and keeping  
everyone safe. 

 

wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴ bŜǿǎ 

Reception pupils had a great time making edible sparklers with breadsticks, melted 

chocolate and hundreds  and thousands - as you can see from 

the photos! 

 

 



{ŎƘƻƻƭ tƘƻǘƻǎ w9aLb59wΗ 

We have booked a school  

photographer to come into school 

on ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ мт bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ to take individual  

photos of the children.  Due to the  

pandemic and the current policy of the  

company, photos with siblings will ƴƻǘ be taken 

this time.   

Orders placed in time are guaranteed to be back  

before the end of term so they will make great 

Christmas presents. 

hƴƭƛƴŜ {ŀŦŜǘȅ 

This week your free guide is about 

ΨIƻǿ ǘƻ Ƴŀƛƴǘŀƛƴ ƎƻƻŘ ƳŜƴǘŀƭ  

ǿŜƭƭōŜƛƴƎ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ƛǎƻƭŀǝƻƴΩ - please see 

twLa!w¸ {/Ihh[ !5aL{{Lhb {9t¢9a.9w нлнм 

If your child is due to start school next  

September please submit your online  

application before мр WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлнм.   

Applications can be submitted now at 

ǿǿǿΦǎǘŀũƻǊŘǎƘƛǊŜΦƎƻǾΦǳƪκŀŘƳƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ.  You 

will receive the outcome of your application 

on 16 April 2020.  Please make your   

neighbours and friends aware if they have 

children due to start 

school. 

 

¸ŜŀǊ о bŜǿǎ 

Year 3 has produced some amazing artwork for 

their enterprise topic, ΨDragonΩs DenΩΦ 

Well done Year 3! 

¸ŜŀǊ м bŜǿǎ 

Remember, remember the 5th November! 

Year 1 pupils have been learning about firework safety.  They made 

fantastic firework pictures and practiced their writing by listing the 

rules to stay safe.  They also had a virtual bonfire on the field. 

 

 

Wƻō ±ŀŎŀƴŎȅ 

We have a job vacancy for a [ǳƴŎƘǝƳŜ {ǳǇŜǊǾƛǎƻǊ - 

please find details attached. 

t¢! !ƴƴǳŀƭ DŜƴŜǊŀƭ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

This year the PTA AGM will be slightly different due to Coronavirus but we are still looking to recruit 
people onto the committee. If you have a bit of spare time and are up for the challenge, we would 
love to hear from you. Please drop your name and email address into the school office by Wednesday 
11 November and we will be in touch. 


